
 
 

UMPIRING 
 
 
 

SOUTHERN FOOTBALL LEAGUE UMPIRING DEPARTMENT 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR VACANT POSITIONS 
 
 
Southern Football League (SFL) Umpiring is a progressive umpiring body in the south east 
of Melbourne. Rich in diversity, the umpiring list contains more than double the national 
average of female umpires. 
 
The Umpiring Department is responsible for overseeing the umpiring program including the 
recruitment, retention, coaching, selection, training and performance evaluation of all Field, 
Boundary and Goal Umpires. 
 
Due to continued growth in the number of community Umpires in the SFL competition, there 
are a number of exciting opportunities for professional, motivated and skilled people, who 
are keen to join the Umpiring Department.  
 
 
Vacant Umpiring Department positions include:  
 
Physical Performance Coach 


Fitness Training Assistant – ideally suited to 2nd or 3rd year Exercise Science students 


Assistant Boundary Umpire Coach 
 
 
Positions are casual part time, with a paid honorarium. 
 
 
 
Please submit your Expression of Interest, detailing your experience, to:  

 
Peter Mair, Director of Umpiring, Southern Football League 
  

mairpj@bigpond.net.au 

mailto:mairpj@bigpond.net.au
http://sfl.com.au/

